
Dear Customer,

We would ask you to look at  your Christmas and New Year
requirements as  we approach the f inal  per iod of  2022.
Please place your orders wel l  in  advance,  as  shipments can
be delayed for  a  var iety  of  reasons at  th is  t ime of  year .

Please be advised that  Gr i f f in  Foods wi l l  c lose for  Christmas
/  New Year Hol idays from 12.00pm on Thursday 22nd
December 2022 and wi l l  re-open at  8 .30am Tuesday 3rd
January 2023.

Last  del iver ies  to customers wi l l  be dispatched from our
warehouse as fo l lows:  -

 

We would appreciate i f  a l l  orders could be placed by
Monday 5th December 2022 to ensure del ivery pr ior  to
Christmas.

The f i rst  orders wi l l  be dispatched from Gri f f in  Foods in  the
New Year on Tuesday 3rd January 2023

Final ly ,  may we take this  opportunity  to wish you and your
family  a  very safe & Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.

Thank you for  a l l  your support  in  2022 and we look forward
to doing  business with you in 2023

    John, Kevin, Patrick, Brian, Gemma, Sean,
Sinead, Brendan, Tracey, Nickson, Des, Helen,

Monica, Samantha, Steve, Dave, Michael .




           DUBLIN ORDERS  (Monday 19th December 2022)
           COUNTRY ORDERS  (Friday 16th December 2022)

best  wishes


